Leipski, Tina (UTC)

From: Matt Collins <collins.matt@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 10:48 AM

To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)

Subject: All Ready Moving LLC's Application withdraw letter
Hello Tina, 1-25-11

This is Matt Collins owner of All Ready Moving LLC.

| am writing you today to Withdraw my application for the "Household Goods Mover" permit.

| am withdrawing my application because All Ready Moving LLC does not have the funds to purchase a "Moving Truck"
at this time. All Ready Moving LLC plans to purchase a "Moving Truck"

after this coming tax season.

And at that time will be reapplying for the "Household Goods Mover permit"

Thank you for all your time, | look forward to working with you again soon.

Matt Collins
All Ready Moving LLC
360-507-2447



